
Good morning all, 

It is week 6. Nearly the end of the summer term! Keep up the hard work. Please don’t forget to look 

out for teacher videos.  

Please note that this week you will be receiving a call from your teacher to discuss transition. One call 

will be made by one teacher to one family. Therefore, If you have children in other year groups, you 

may receive a call from their class teacher. 

  

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to get in touch.  

Stay safe, 

Miss Kemp and Miss Holden. 

Here is the work for Monday 6th July   

Group 1: 

 

Group 2: 

 

 


